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Dimensions	 D:22 Ø122cm / D:8.7 Ø48”

Material	 Silk on metal

Bulb	 E27 / E26 10-12W LED (dimmable)

Voltage	 240v / 120v

Weight	 14kg / 30.9lb

Package	 135x32x133cm / 53.1x12.6x52.4”, 21.8kg /  

	 48.1lb

Stand By 122  
Pendant Light

The Stand By pendant light is simple 
but elegant. Shaped like a round disc, 
it is powerful enough to radiate light 
across large areas and adds character 
and refinement to any space. The 

Stand By Family of wall and ceiling 
fixtures is a versatile and adaptable 
contemporary lighting collection, with 
pieces available in multiple sizes and 
colors.
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Dimensions	 D:23 Ø156cm / D:9.1 Ø61.4”

Material	 Silk on metal

Bulb	 E27 / E26 10-12W LED (dimmable)

Voltage	 240v / 120v

Weight	 20kg / 44.1lb

Package	 172x33x172cm / 67.7x13x67.7”, 33kg / 72.8lb

Stand By 156  
Pendant Light

The Stand By pendant light is simple 
but elegant. Shaped like a round disc, 
it is powerful enough to radiate light 
across large areas and adds character 
and refinement to any space. The 

Stand By Family of wall and ceiling 
fixtures is a versatile and adaptable 
contemporary lighting collection, with 
pieces available in multiple sizes and 
colors.
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Dimensions	 D:27 Ø186cm / D:10.6 Ø73.2”

Material	 Silk on metal

Bulb	 E27 / E26 10-12W LED (dimmable)

Voltage	 240v / 120v

Weight	 22.5kg / 49.6lb

Package	 200x36x212cm / 78.7x14.2x83.5”, 47.5kg /  

	 104.7lb

Stand By 186  
Pendant Light

The Stand By pendant light is simple 
but elegant. Shaped like a round disc, 
it is powerful enough to radiate light 
across large areas and adds character 
and refinement to any space. The 

Stand By Family of wall and ceiling 
fixtures is a versatile and adaptable 
contemporary lighting collection, with 
pieces available in multiple sizes and 
colors.
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Dimensions	 D:35 Ø240cm / D:13.8 Ø94.5”

Material	 Silk on metal

Bulb	 E27 / E26 10-12W LED (dimmable)

Voltage	 240v / 120v

Weight	 90kg / 198.4lb

Package: 6 boxes, each	 172x33x172cm / 67.7x13x67.7”, 28kg / 61.7lb

Stand By 240  
Pendant Light

The Stand By pendant light is simple 
but elegant. Shaped like a round disc, 
it is powerful enough to radiate light 
across large areas and adds character 
and refinement to any space. The 

Stand By Family of wall and ceiling 
fixtures is a versatile and adaptable 
contemporary lighting collection, with 
pieces available in multiple sizes and 
colors.


